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At Basnett Street we love to read and explore stories and World Book 
Day is a fun way of celebrating all things reading!  

On Thursday 3rd March we will be exploring lots of our favourite stories 
during the Nursery session we 
also invite your child an bring 
their favourite teddy bear to 

cuddle up with at story time. Also see the  
Reading Star Challenge overleaf which has fun 
activities to do at home.  

Complete the challenge and share your pictures 
with us on our Facebook page or via this email 
address: 

ebarker@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk.  

We have had the pleasure of hatching some chicks 
at Nursery this week! We have loved waiting and 
watching them hatch out and turn into fluffy  
yellow chicks.! We are talking about the lifecycle of 
a chicken and how to take care of them.  

Keep an eye on our Facebook page for pictures of us 
exploring and watching the chicks. 

https://www.facebook.com/basnettstreetnursery 

   Collecting Children Early 

We appreciate that you may occasionally need to collect your child early 
before the end of the nursery session for various reasons. The children sit 
down  for story time at 11.20am and 3.20pm.  

This is an important time of the day that is invaluable for your child, it helps them        
develop good listening and social skills.  Therefore, please can we ask that if you need to 
collect your child early that you inform the office or your child's keyworker when you 
drop them off at the start of the session and collect before the above times. 

This will then help us to get them ready without disturbing all the other children . 

Thank you for your co-operation. 




